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I	support	a	fair	price	for	solar	,	one	which	reflects	the	movement	in	wholesale	
electricity	and	gas	prices.	The	feed	in	tariff	should	be	a	baseline	price	which	
cannot	be	fudged	by	suppliers	and	truly	represent	the	environmental	and	health	
factors	embraced	by	renewables	versus	fossil	fuel	generation.	I	have	been	
making	most	of	my	homes	electricity	for	some	time	and	some	of		the	silly	
variations	in	feed	in	tariff	offered	are	an	insult	to	ones	intelligence.	
	
John	Baird		
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